
School Board Meeting: April 14, 2025

Subject: Program for Professional
Development (PPD) Update

Presenter: Pam Miller, Director
Teaching and Learning
Jason Karn, PPD Coordinator

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:
Report only. 

DESCRIPTION:
Beginning in 2015, BHM Schools became a Q-Comp district which was locally 
named the Program for Professional Development (PPD). At times over the years, 
significant program changes have needed to be made to bring the budget in 
alignment with revenues and expenditures to be able to sustain the program. 

The PPD Advisory Board, made up of four district administrators and four educator 
representatives, meet monthly to provide program oversight. When the 
expenditures begin to reach the point of overcoming the program revenue, this 
advisory board has analyzed what potential program changes could be considered 
that can still keep the integrity of the program in place. 

The most recent program change for budget alignment went into effect for the 
2024-2025 school year. At Monday’s workshop, Jason Karn, PPD Coordinator, will 
highlight the current components of the PPD program and share the program 
evaluation strategies in place.


